
Town of Wells 
RFP for Updating the 2005 Comprehensive Plan 

 
The Town of Wells is seeking proposals from consulting companies experienced with assisting 
communities in updating their Comprehensive Plans. Proposal background and requirements can be 
found on the Town’s Website www.wellstown.org under the 2020 Comprehensive Plan Update page. 
Proposals are due by 4PM February 28, 2020 in the Town Manager’s Office, 208 Sanford Road, Wells, 
Me 04090. 
 
Jon Carter 
Town Manager 
 

 

http://www.wellstown.org/

